
 

 
STEPPING OUT IN FAITH… 

 
 

Doesn’t time fly when you are 
having fun!  
I cannot believe that it is 
already time for us to 
celebrate harvest festival. 
 
Why Do we Celebrate 
Harvest?  

Harvest is a time at St Peter’s 
when we have a special gift day, 

a day where we give in addition to 
our weekly tithing, in response to 

God’s generosity and blessings in our 
lives.  

 
 
What Will We Use Your Money For From the Gift Day Collection? 

• We do know we would like to build a toilet in church 
• We do know we will give 10% of the income from our Gift Day to Overseas mission  
• We do know we want to share the love of God throughout our parish and in Shipley. 

 
We are anticipating that God will show us during our weekly prayer times, 24/7 prayer day (11th Oct.) 
and during our away day (19th Oct.) as we discern how we will deploy our resources and 
understanding our priorities for how we invest our time money and energy. 
 
Myself and the PCC are therefore asking you to 
take a step of faith…I am sure you are familiar 
with the story from the Gospels, that of Peter 
stepping out of the boat towards Jesus…taking a 
miraculous step of faith, initially believing that 
He could do it on his own, until he reached out 
to Jesus to walk the rest of the way. We too need 
to step out of our comfort zones, and consider 
what steps we are willing to take.  
 
Are you willing to step out in faith and with 
confidence, believing that we will get the right 
amount of income to do what we need to do and 
respond to God’s call for action here in Shipley.  
 

Let us start this new phase of our growth and mission in a way that triumphs God’s Kingdom 
on earth. 

 
How To Give:  
BA transfer: bank details 
Or in an envelope at the back of church and remember to Gift Aid if you can! 


